
King Philip Regional School Committee 

Public Comment 

 

Public Comments can be addressed to the School Committee via an email to Superintendent Paul 
Zinni at zinnip@kingphilip.org. Please designate "Public Comment" in the subject line. Additionally, 
people wishing to have a comment read must include their full name and address in the body of the 
email. Ten minutes at the beginning of each public meeting will be set aside for public comment. 
Emails will be read aloud by the Superintendent in the order in which they have been received, until 
the ten-minute period has concluded. The period for real-time email submission will be closed once 
the meeting officially begins. 
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